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7. Re: Part-Time Employment of Persons Over Age 65. 

While the subject of the ·Personnel Assistant was discussed briefly on 
June 21, 1971, in connection with Item 4, Manager's Report No. 41, 
Alderman Dailly enquired regarding the above. 

It is a rare exception when we employ a person who is over age 65. It 
has h~ppened three times during 1971, 

We employed Mr. F. Bidwell, a former employee of the Corporation who had 
retired from our employ on May 18. Hr. Bidwell is employed on a part­
time basis averaging approximately twenty-five hours per week as a Park 
Attendant at a pay rate of $2.91 per hour. 

Mr. E. Maughan, also a former employee, retired August 28, 1970, and is 
now employed as a Doorman at a pay rate of $2.07 per hour. He averages 
approximately 12 hours per week. Mr. Maughan's services have not been 
required as a Doorman since March 28th. He will normally revert to the 
position of Ice Patrolman in September. 

~r. F. Grant, a new employee, is employed as a Golf Course Ranger at a 
pay rate of $2.42 per hour. He averages approximately 16 hours per week. 

These are only three employees of 136 part-time employees we have hired 
during 1971, who are over the age of 65. 

This is for the information of Council. 
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